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The Junior League of Anniston-Calhoun Inducts 2017-2018 New Member Class 

[Anniston, Alabama --- The Junior League of Anniston-Calhoun (JLAC), a non-profit organization 
committed to developing the potential of women is pleased to announce the induction of nine new 
members to its organization. The official induction ceremony took place on Tuesday, January 9th, 
2018 at the League’s monthly general membership meeting. The inductees will officially begin their 
League year in June 2018. 

The new inductees include Natasha Hammock, Adrienne Chandler, Tabitha Guyton, Lauren 
Ledbetter, Kasey Scott, Brittany Birchfield, Rita Anderson, Michelle Bain, and Amanda Faye Currie 
who served as the 2017-2018 New Member Class President. 

As part of their provisional year, the 2017-2018 New Member class was responsible for organizing 
an event that promoted the League’s commitment to empowering the women of the Anniston-
Calhoun community. Given the League’s recent partnership with Anniston High School to create the 
Girls Graduate Mentoring Program, the New Member class decided that they would host a personal 
development workshop for more than 75 Junior and Senior girls at the school. The workshop was 
entitled, “An ABC Journey to your Best Self”. Students attended three mini-workshops that educated 
them on professional attire, how to develop a solid résumé, and on techniques on how to cultivate 
their confidence.  Jaclyn Willis, the New Member Chairwoman for the League, says, “This year’s 
New Member class are an excellent group of ladies that were focused and dedicated to provide an 
amazing workshop that helped these girls work toward being their best self." These new members 
will join the 52 active Junior League of Anniston-Calhoun members as the Girls Graduate Mentoring 
Program welcomes their first group of mentees later this spring. Current Junior League of 
Anniston-Calhoun President, Amanda Martin, says, “I am so honored to welcome our newest Active 
Members! The 2017-2018 New Member class have truly shown the mission of our League through 
the planning and execution of their New Member project. They are going to be vital members of our 
organization as they already are to our community.” 

### 

The Junior League of Anniston-Calhoun 

The Junior League of Anniston-Calhoun, Inc. is an organization of women that have committed themselves to promoting 
voluntarism, developing the potential of women and improving the community through the effective action and 
leadership of trained volunteers. Our purpose is exclusively educational and charitable.


